
Construction begins  
Monday, Sept. 11 
 
 

Park will close on Sept. 11.  

Construction is expected to last 
about 60 days. 

The park is expected to reopen on or before Nov. 11.  
 

 

 

Safety first.  Closing the park is necessary for the safety of pets and people. We appreciate 
your patience. 
Construction will also affect a small portion of the Sunrise Trail near the southern end of the 
park, and trail traffic will be rerouted to ensure hiker safety. 

What’s coming.  $228,548 in improvements. 

• Grading and installation of catch basins to address water runoff and drainage issues. 
• Entrance, walkway and fencing improvements.  
• A new dog play area with artificial turf and decomposed granite. 
• New drinking fountains and hose bibs for pet watering in both the small and large dog 

areas. 
• Addition of eight new off-street parking spaces, two of them accessible. 

Questions? 
James Crowley, assoc. engineer 

(928) 203-5092 
jcrowley@sedonaaz.gov 

 

Get updates 
 
Web  
sedonaaz.gov/dogparkupgrades   
 
Facebook  
SedonaParksandRec 


